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“Somewhere Over There.” 

LETTERS FROM CAMPS 

The Star is in receipt of the following letter from Pvt Thomas 

Walter H. Harris, U. S. General Hospital No. 14 Ft. Oglethorpe, 

GA 

I wish to express my opinion as to what the Y. M. C. A. is doing for 
the boys at this camp. It is giving them all kinds of amusement, 

lectures, concerts and everything to make them comfortable and 

happy; we have Sunday School and preaching every Sunday 

morning, picture shows during the week. The Y. M. C. A. is a 
soldiers’ home in every respect the way I look at it, It furnishes the 

boys their paper and envelopes and also is a library; we can get 

any kind of a book we want to read any time and have typewriters, 

but not many of the boys that can use them; it is a reception hall 
in one respect for the boys to gather in for their games. I can’t tell 

how much comfort it has been to me since I came to the hospital; 

it gives them comfort when they are thinking of home for most of 

them get a little home-sick at times. Well as this is from an 
Alleghany boy, I wish to say to them that have not gone to camp, 

that army life is fine. They will enjoy it, after they have been there 

a short time, as I have myself. I will close saying that we boys of 

the USA are going after the Kaiser. 

  


